
 

 

20th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents  

 

Mrs Bryant’s Class Swimming 

 

Swimming provision for the children has changed this year. Instead of going once a week, the children 

will now be going every day for a two week period. The sessions will begin on Monday 26th September 

and finish on Friday 7th October. The lessons start at 2.30pm – 3.15pm. As a result of this, the children 

may return to school a little later than 3.30pm.  

They will take place at the Rainbow Centre and the children will require a swimming costume (one 

piece costume for girls please) and towel for each day.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Bryant  

Year 3 teacher 

 

 

 


